Picture Retake Day is Friday, November 17.

If your child was absent for our Fall Pictures earlier this year, please send your child to school
ready to be photographed. Parents/guardians who have previously placed an order do not need
to place a new order. Parents/guardians who have not ordered can place an order using the
Retake Event Order Code, 80136KF at https://inter-state.com/Order . This Order Code is
different from the original Event Order Code.

Parents who are unhappy with the original picture should send the Picture Package, including
the envelope, to school on Friday. Please ensure the package is given to the photographer so
they have the information they need to replace the original picture with the retake.

For more information, please visit the Picture Retake Day link on the Eisenhower homepage.

Tim Chipman
Principal
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